Appendix B2

Sarah Miller

From: Licensing

Sent: 05 October 2017 08:57

To: Sarah Miller

Subject: FW: The Broadway Public House 263-65 Abbey Lane, LE45QH

From: ClIr Vijay Riyait

Sent: 04 October 2017 23:03

To: Licensing

Subject: Fwd: The Broadway Public House 263-65 Abbey Lane, LE45QH

| am writing on behalf of residents in the Abbey Ward who are concerned about the reopening of this public house.

| will be supporting their objections and would like to know the details of this application and if it is coming to the
Licensing committee?

Thanks

Vijay Singh Riyait
Abbey Ward Councillor




